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Photos on the front cover from top to bottom:
N Killingsworth Street and N Albina Avenue looking east, 1927.
N Killingsworth Street and N Albina Avenue looking east, 2003.
N Killingsworth Street and N Albina Avenue looking east, in the future.

The Killingsworth Street Improvements Project is one of two project areas that are the focus of the Station Access
Street Improvements Project that focuses on two key opportunity areas along the Interstate Max light rail line:

N Killingsworth Street and N Russell Street.  This project is partially funded by a grant from the Transportation and
Growth Management (TGM) Program, a joint program of the Oregon Department of Transportation and the
Oregon Department of Land Conservation and Development.  This TGM grant is financed, in part, by federal
Transportation Equity Act for the 21st Century (TEA-21, local government, and the State of Oregon funds).

The contents of this document do not necessarily reflect views or policies of the State of Oregon.


